
 

 

Hospital Road cable pulling and electricity 
upgrades: Extended working hours and night 
works from 18 April 2020 
Work to upgrade the Ausgrid High Voltage network 
supply to the Randwick Hospital Campus has been 
underway in High Street, Hospital Road and 
Delivery Drive. 
To complete the work, power cables will be pulled 
through the recently installed conduits and pits, 
and electrical work will power up the new cables. 
These activities will occur during non-standard working 
hours and are scheduled for: 
• Saturday 18 and Sunday 19 April 2020*, 7am-7pm 
• Up to ten week-night shifts 8pm-8am between 

20 April and 14 May 2020.* 
*The scheduling of the work may be impacted by 
inclement weather or other unforeseen circumstances. 
Power and access to the hospitals and private 
properties will be maintained throughout the works.  
Where possible, noisier works for this activity will be 
scheduled during standard work hours with lower 
impact activities such as cable pulling and electrical 
work continuing later in the shift.  
Compaction and road reinstatement is also required 
once the cables are installed. 
Lighting towers will be used to provide safe working 
conditions and will be positioned to minimise light spill 
on surrounding buildings. 
We thank you for your patience during this 
important work. 
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